
  Wilton-Lyndeborough Cooperative School District-SAU #63 
   Technology Director 

192 Forest Road Lyndeborough, NH 03082 
        603-654-8088 

 

 The Wilton-Lyndeborough Cooperative School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, age, sex, handicap, veteran status, 
sexual orientation, gender identity or marital status in its administration of educational programs, activities or employment practice. 

                                                            Kevin P. Verratti, Director of Technology 

Technology School Board Report 
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 Entered into a 3 year contract with MSB Services for 504 tracking software 
 Entered into a 3 year contract with Securly for Internet and Content Filtering software 
 Evaluating vendors and collecting information for VoIP phone services 
 Beginning in depth network mapping and Active Directory project 
 Prepped 15 systems for recycling 

 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Kevin P. Verratti 
Director of Technology 
SAU #63 
 


